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 A Note from our President 

Greetings everyone, 

This will be our last newsletter of 2022 and my! 

what a 141st year at Newark Maennerchor.  

The accomplishments at our club are staggering. 

A huge thanks to our members and community 

that made this a reality. I am so proud to be a 

small part of this group of friends and look for-

ward to an even better year in 2023.  

I would like to wish everyone and their families a 

wonderful holiday season. The season of hope, 

family, and sharing.  

I’m gonna end with a quote from, of all people, 

“The Grinch” who eventually realized , and I 

quote “What if Christmas he thought doesn’t 

come from a store. What if Christmas perhaps 

means a little bit more” 

                                          Merry Christmas and 

God Bless Us All Everyone! 

Your President,    

Mike 
Rental News by Barry McDougal     

We had a good year with rentals in 2022 and look-

ing forward to an even better year in 2023. 

One great event is that Blessed Sacrament is going 

to renew having their 

Fall Festival with us again.  From that event this 

year we already had a wedding book the club, all 

because of the Festival. 

Members keep  putting the word out and lets make 

2023 an even better year. 

Members please consult with me before putting 

anything on the calendar or setting a date for a 

function as I may have it rented for the date, and 

just haven't placed it on large calendar. 

 

200 Club by Joyce Blackstone 

The 200 Club Dinner is scheduled for Feb-

ruary 25, 2023.  Along with the money you 

can win, we will also be having raffle draw-

ings as well!  I am looking for donations for 

the raffle drawings such as gift cards, small 

gift items from businesses, whatever.  Eve-

ryone will hopefully be a winner one way or 

the other that night!  Dinner and a winner!  

Should be a fun evening for everyone!!!. 

If you haven’t gotten your tickets yet, you 

should soon.  Come January 1, all numbers 

that are not claimed by previous years 

owner will go into the pot for anyone to 

buy! 

 

18th Annual 
 Newark Männer-

chor Golf Outing 

Saturday May 6th 

12:00 Shotgun Start 
It’s a Scramble !! 
$70.00 per Player 

Payment is due by May 1st, Includes green fees, 
cart, dinner and a darn good time! 

4-Man/Woman Teams. Each player must use a 
minimum of 2 tee shots 

Männerchor Stimulus Package: Winning Team: 
$200, Closest to the pin hole #7: $50, Longest 

drive hole #1: $50, Longest drive hole #17: $50, 
Closest to the pin hole #13: $50. 

Following the outing at “The Club”: Awards ban-
quet with door prizes, steak dinner includes baked 

potato and salad.  Non-Golfers are welcome to 
attend the dinner for a fee of $20.00. 

For information or to register, call Jeff today at 
740-501-2889 

 

Have someone interested in a rental contact 

Barry at either the club 740-323-1163 or his 

phone 740-504-9128 

 

Ladies Section by Suzy Heckmann  

Our Ladies Section certainly enjoyed the 

Christmas carols, sung in both German and 

English, by our Maennerchor singers. Their 

singing performance was followed by a lovely 

Holiday potluck buffet with the singers joining 

us.      

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

January 3, 2023 - NO MEETING (Club closed 

month of January, and weather) 

February 7, 2023 - NO MEETING (weather), 

but a possible cream puff class.  Anyone inter-

ested in learning how to make cream puffs, 

contact Marty Werner at (740)739-3146. 

March 7, 2023 – EAT OUT (Olive Garden) 

more details to follow. 

April 4 – Election of Officers – Pizza Party - - 

Suzy Heckmann 
May 2 – Mother’s Day banquet 

(Dinner served by our Trustees - $5.00 each) 

 

We are really in need of desserts to sell at the 

spaghetti and noodle dinners. You do not 

need to be a member of the Ladies Section to 

donate. Thank you in advance. 

 

Singers’ News by John Kneller 

Merry Christmas to all from Cara, Greg and 

the Newark Maennerchor Singers!  We're now 

in the middle of our busy Christmas Perform-

ance Schedule which will end with our tradi-

tional Singers Christmas party.   

After our January break we will begin rehears-

ing the 2023 Saengerfest music.  If you would 

like to see and hear what singing with us is all 

about, please come to our February 6 rehearsal 

and listen, or sit in if you like.  We begin at 

7:00 pm.  And don't be intimidated by the Ger-

man pronunciation.  It's actually much easier 

than English.  There as some simple rules and 

hardly any exceptions.  We Germans like to 

follow the rules! 

Happy New Year 

Dues 

Newark Männerchor dues are due December 

31, 2022!  Dues are collected per year and 

should be mailed to the Newark Männerchor, 

Post Office Box 264, Newark, OH   43058-

0264. 

Regular Dues:  $40 

Senior Dues:  $25.  To qualify for Senior 

Dues, you have been a member for ten con-

secutive years AND are 65 years of age or 

older.   

Membership cards will be mailed after the first 

of the year.  Thank you! 

Jack Sherman Sweepstakes 

These raffle tickets make great Christmas  

presents!   Twenty bucks buys you 52 chances 

of winning Two Hundred bucks!  Tickets were 

mailed in November.  If you need additional 

tickets, contact Rogers Shay at 740-344-1910 

or Carol Sherman at 740-345-5334  

mailto:NewarkMaennerchor.com


THE EYE 

SITE 
Doctors of Optometry 

Nancy R. Dietz, O.D. 

Brett A. Dietz, O.D. 

Glasses Contact Lenses 

Eye Diseases 

 
GRANVILLE OFFICE 

114 North Galway Drive 

Granville, Ohio 43023 

Phone (740) 587-4970 

 
MILLERSPORT OFFICE 

12464 Lancaster Street 

P.O. Box 421 

Millersport, Ohio 43046 

Phone (740) 467-2525 

wwwTheEyeSite.net 

J. Gerard Swank 
ATTORNEY AT LAW 

 

 

SWANK LAW OFFICE 
A Legal Professional Association 

 

21 East Church Street 

Newark, OH   43055 
 

740.345.1040 

4……….…..………...Spaghetti Dinner 
No other events or meetings are 

scheduled for January 
Club maintenance is performed by 

the Trustees during January. 
Volunteers are needed! 

Contact any Trustee. 

59 North Fifth Street 

Newark, Ohio 43055 

740-345-9864 

 
 

Newark Maennerchor 
Spaghetti 

Dine in and Curbside 
 

Wednesday, January 4, 2023  

4:30 - 7:00 pm 

Adults - $10        Children - 12 & under $5 

For the January spaghetti dinner, you may choose to dine in our lovely, renovated clubroom, or order from your car at 
curbside from our outdoor carryout shed on the right side of the driveway, then pull around and your dinners will be 

brought to your car. 

 

 


